
Newsletter 
For the week of Sept. 6-9     Second Grade 

Reading -  We will be reading a Henry and Mudge story this week.  The 

book will come home to practice reading on Wednesday or Thursday. 

We will also be working with alphabetizing and short vowel sounds. 

Spelling – No spelling this week due to the short week and beginning of 

the year. 

English – We will begin discussing what makes a complete sentence. 

Math – We have started to memorize our addition facts.  We are 

practicing those facts whose sums are lower than 10, and begin 

discussing a strategy for +9’s.  We will not be using our fingers this 

year. This prepares us for larger math problems and multiplication. 

Science – We will be taking a science test over the life cycles of 

butterflies and frogs.  A study guide will come home to study. 

Social Studies – We will begin a short unit on heroes.  We will be 

discussing heroes in our everyday lives and 9-11. 

Reminders - 

No School – Monday, Sept. 5 – Labor Day 

Picture Day – Wedesday, Sept. 7 

 

Have a great 3-day weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 

 

 



 


